
West Village Construction Update 20 December 2021

constructionupdate@westvillage.com.au Disclaimer: The information provided in this update is indicative only and subject to change.

This update provides the West Village community with information about construction works in the West Village precinct. Construction permits allow for hours 

of work from 6.30am to 6.30pm from Monday to Saturday. Occasional out-of-hours works occur with permission from authorities.

Arcadia South Gallery 
Completion: 
Final details are being 
completed in common 
areas including the 
installation of the pizza 
oven.

Little Jane Lane: 
A pedestrian count has 
been conducted for this 
part of Mollison Street 
and the results will be 
reviewed with Brisbane 
City Council. Safety 
measures during the 
construction of 
Greenhouse and Altura 
include multiple traffic 
controllers on site and 
footpath boom gates for 
pedestrians.

Altura and Greenhouse construction:
The construction of Greenhouse and Altura has commenced. From 4 January 
2022, construction activities will include the installation of scaffold and form 
work in preparation for pouring the concrete slabs for these buildings. From 
6.30am on concrete pour days there will be multiple deliveries by agitator 
trucks and the concrete pumps will operate.

Greenhouse is an 8 storey commercial building which will take around 10 
months to complete. Altura is a 22 storey residential building which will take 
around 14 months to complete. During the construction period, the West 
Village community will be notified in advance when possible about 
construction activities which will be noisy or out-of-hours. Please contact the 
West Village Info Line if you have questions or concerns.

Green Lane Closed:
There is no through 
access via Green Lane 
from West Village to 
Little Jane Street. This is 
for safety purposes 
during the construction 
of the Greenhouse and 
Altura buildings. The 
access from the Park and 
Lexington pool terrace 
out to Upper Factory 
Lane will be retained.

South Pavilion: Design 
development work continues in 
preparation for the construction of a 
new 2 storey building in this 
location in early 2022. 

Building

construction

work stops from

24 December 2021 

and restarts on

4 January 2022


